
OSOMM
BOX 26
MYNARSKI PARK, ALTA.
T0M 1N0

18 FEBRUARY 1985

LT. COL. I MORRICE
BASE COMMANDER
CFB GENHOLD
MYNARSKI PARTK, ALTA. 
T0M 1N0

Dear Lt. Col. Morrice:
In December, 1984 we wrote inquiring if you had found out 
about the status of the Dental Plan and the possibilities of a 
spouse being mayor of a military community. To date we have 
received no reply. We are still concerned about these points 
and would appreciate any information you may have on them.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Y o u r s  t r u l y ,

L. Richardson 
President


